## Nursery Newsletter

Our topic will continue with the theme Spring. We will be planting seeds and flowers in our class this week. If any of our parents could donate any seeds, plants or compost to support our class topic we would be most grateful.

## Learning Intentions:

- Begin to ask questions.
- Use tools for a purpose.
- Gain an understanding of how plants grow.

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards snack, without you support we could not offer this provision.

Coffee morning will be held on Saturday 24th of June, form 10am till 12'oclock

## Reminders

## 23<sup>rd</sup> of June Inset day

Please can fees be paid promptly being a charitable organisation we rely on prompt payment to allow us to supply the recourses the children need to learn and grow and develop new skills.

Can you, if possible, send your children in with spare clothes as we have lots of water playout in the summer months.

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery